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MEET KELSEY BAUER
Academic Coaching

DASS offers free, one-on-one
academic coaching for
undergraduate students with
ADHD, LD, and ASD.

During  coaching meetings with a
DASS staff  you will build valuable
skills in time management,
organization, and study methods.  

If you are interested in scheduling
a coaching appointment, email
DASS’s Senior Learning
Specialist,
               
                  David Tylicki 

dtylicki@smu.edu

 My name is Kelsey Bauer,
 and I am honored to serve as
 DASS’s new Graduate Assistant
 for the 2023-2024 academic
 year. I’ll mainly be providing 
academic coaching alongside David Tylicki, the DASS
Senior Learning Specialist, and I’ll also be working on
a few projects for the DASS team. 

Having graduated from SMU in the Spring of 2021
with a BA in Psychology and a minor in Educational
Studies, I am now pursuing a Master of Science in
Counseling, specializing in child and adolescent
counseling.
Through one-on-one collaboration, we will establish
goals and craft efficient strategies to successfully
achieve them. My door is always open; I’m here as a
resource to support your academic success.
 

 I’m excited for the opportunity to work with you this
Spring, and I’m looking forward to connecting with
each of you at the DASS office! 

Welcome

back

MUstangs !

Students for New Learning, or SNL for short, is an SMU-chartered student organization just for
neurodivergent students, including students with ADHD, learning differences, and ASD. 
This informal group meets monthly to provide support to each other, learn tips and
strategies, plan fun events, and work as an educating agent on campus on the topic of
learning differences.

 Date of next meeting will be posted soon! 

Looking to
Connect?

 Submit your Spring
Semester Request

NOW
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